
Dear sir,
I live at unit 9, 3 Holloway Place, Curl Curl, 2096.
I will be affected by the development plan DA2020/1063 as follows.
There are 12 units in the block at 3 Holloway Place. There is off street parking for 3 cars. It is used on a 
first come first served basis. At present 5 residents have cars but with a change of residents there could 
be more, potentially 12.
This means that at least 2 residents have to resort to street parking.
I moved into my unit on 23 July 2020.
At weekends the street parking is taken up by visitors to the adjacent oval and if I move my car during 
the day at the weekend I often find it impossible to park again in Holloway Place.
With the new development proposal this problem will occur every evening of the week until after 9 pm 
in addition to the weekend problem during the day.
The solution would be to restrict parking to residents and their visitors. Residents would be responsible 
for putting stickers on their windscreen and giving parking tickets to their visitors to be displayed on 
their dashboard valid only on the day of issue.
Sincerely
Trevor Pellen

Sent: 8/11/2020 8:17:12 PM
Subject: DA2020/1063


